Subject: Re: Lone Star Audio Fest Request
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 27 Mar 2007 02:29:33 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

If it turns out nobody is planning to bring an EL34 amp, you might contact Frank Stupple and see
if he might send one of those amps like the one you bought from him last time. It would be free
publicity for him, so maybe he would be interested. If UPS treats it like they did your last one, that
would be a drag. But insurance covered it, so there is really very litle risk for FSAudio. The
exposure would probably be good for him. Might be worth a phone call.
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